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DBC Radio returns as BFA sponsor
Hear event details on Hank, WRNN, and Wave 104.1

 
CONWAY, SC – May 4, 2022 – A Father’s Place is pleased to announce DBC Radio as the Radio sponsor for the 4th Annual Building Futures Awards Banquet & FUNdraiser.

“We’re so pleased that DBC has signed on as a sponsor with us for another great year,” stated Lyn Rumage, Senior Director of Development. “They have been an amazing support to us with public service announcements, on-air interviews and staff involvement. They share our love and commitment to the community.”
Building Futures will be held on June 9, 2022 at Pine Lakes Country Club in Myrtle Beach at 5:30p.m. which will feature a silent auction, entertainment, hors d’oeuvres and awards.

For information about tickets, sponsorship, or to donate an auction item, contact Lyn Rumage, at lrumage@scfathersandfamilies.com or 201-562-5003.

